
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

Creativity Center Conference Room, 107 E. Chestnut Street 

Bloomington, 61701 

 

October 8, 2015 at 7:30 am 

 

 

The Public is hereby noticed that the Cultural District Commission Meeting that is scheduled 
for October 8, 2015 at 7:30 AM has been cancelled. The meeting will be rescheduled to a later date 
and time.   
 

 

 

Brandy Maloney 
Executive Assistant 
Bloomington Center for the Performing Arts 
 


